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London
CANADA

April 3, 2018

Dear Property Owner/Resident,

Construction Notice
2018 Wonderland Rd South

2-Lane Upgrade
(Hwy 401 to Hwy 402)

The City of London will be starting a construction project in your area. This letter provides details about
the project and important information on how construction may impact you.

Project Details

Location Wonderland Road South, from Westminster Drive to the approximately 200m south of
Decker Drive.

Schedule Tentative Start — April 5t

Estimated Completion — End of November, 2018
With the exception of surface course paving completed in Summer, 2019

Scope This project will include new road construction including asphalt pavement, intersection
illumination, landscaping, the installation of road culverts and new concrete culverts for the
Kransnicki and C.B. Smith Drain crossings.

A road widening of Westminster Drive is also proposed for the introduction of turn lanes at
Wonderland Road South, including new concrete culvert crossing for the C.B. Smith Drain.

Traffic • Road will be reduced to one lane between 9:00am and 4:00pm daily, with
Impacts exception to:

• Wonderland Road South will be reduced to a single lane with full time (24 hours a
day) portable temporary traffic signals for 10 consecutive working days to facilitate
concrete culvert installation.

Contractor Bre-Ex Construction Inc.

*please note that the timelines are approximate and subject to weather, approvals and other factors.

Project Map



How Will Construction Impact You?

Working Hours: Work will typically take place from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. In some
circumstances work may need to occur outside of these typical hours to accommodate the completion of
the project within the established schedule and to minimize the social impacts of the work.

Street Access and Parking: Road will be reduced to one lane between 9:00am and 4:00pm daily.
Additional short term disruptions may be required. Driveway access will be maintained to the extent
possible.

Vibration — Protect Valuables: Construction equipment can cause vibrations. Please ensure you
protect any valuables susceptible to damage

Garbage and Recycling Collection: If your pick-up point is temporarily blocked by construction the
contractor will assist in collecting and transporting your garbage and recycling. Please clearly label your
containers with your address

Contact Information

If you have any questions about this project please contact one of the people listed below. During
construction you can also speak with the inspector on-site. If there is a construction related emergency
and there are no staff on-site to report it to then please contact the City of London dispatch at 519-661-
4965.

Consultant Project Manager Serge Bianchin, 519-904-1795,
Serge. Bfanchin(äwsp.com

City Project Manager Max kireev, 519-661- CITY (2489) ext. 5925, mkireev(ondon.ca
General Inquiries 519-661-CITY (2489), es(Iondon.ca
Website www.Iondon.ca/construction

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Scly

Traffic & Transportation Engineer, Transportation Planning & Design

Cc: Kelly Scherr — Managing Director and City Engineer
Councillor Anna Hopkins
Councillor Harold Usher

Information available in alternate formats upon request.


